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Mike Guercin

C/O Branches Etc..Inc.
0629 Elrod Rd.
Kensington, MD 20895

Dear Mike,

On behalf of CHI Centers I would like to thank you for your participation in the 17" Annual CHI
Centers Golf Tournament. Your involvement helped to make the Tournament a success and we
truly appreciate your taking the time to be a part of it.

CHI Centers has a 65+ year history of providing a broad range of services to adults with
disabilities. Our participants are faced with challenges most of us would find overwhelming.
Your contribution to the Golf Tournament helps us to provide much needed support to these
individuals.

Thanks to you and all of the other participants the tournament was able to generate over $15,000.
These funds will be used to support the programs and services that are so critical to the wellbeing
of our participants.

Again, thank you for participating.
Sincerely,

Alah Lovell,
Chief Executive Officer



